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July 27, 2023 
MR RENE GARZA   
PRESIDENT 
HYDROWORKS INC 
1002 CRESTVIEW DR 
LAREDO TX  78045-2017 
 
 
Re: Renewal of Standard Permit Registration 

 Permit Number:  107197 
Company Name: Hydroworks Incorporated 
Customer Number: CN604176339 
Regulated Entity Number: RN106562754 
 

Dear Mr. Garza: 
 
We have reviewed our records for Registration Number 107197 for the Specialty Cbp 1 located in Webb 
County, Texas. During the review, we noticed that a renewal notification letter dated March 4, 2022 was 
provided to Hydroworks Incorporated, informing you of the expiration date of April 3, 2023. Because no 
renewal application was received by the expiration date, the registration automatically expired. You will 
need to submit an application for a new registration. To obtain a copy of the Form PI-1S with instructions, 
please visit the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) Web site at: 
 

www.tceq.texas.gov/permitting/air/forms/newsourcereview/nsr_sp_forms.html 
 
Please feel free to contact the staff of the Air Permits Initial Review Team at (512)239-1250 if you have 
any questions or need further assistance. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Johnny D. Bowers, Team Leader 
Air Permits Initial Review Team 
Air Permits Division 
 
cc: Air Section Manager, Region 16 - Laredo 
 

http://www.tceq.state.tx.us/
https://www.tceq.texas.gov/permitting/air/forms/newsourcereview/nsr_sp_forms.html


To: HPOWER@ATT.NET 
Cc: BRAD@WATSONENV.COM; RFCAIR16@tceq.texas.gov 
Subject: Expiration Notification of Registration 107197 
Attachments: 1-DefExp(107197)-2308E.pdf 
 

Mr. Garza, 

The attached expiration letter contains information about an expired authorization. Please reply to this 
email to confirm receipt of the expiration letter. A reply confirmation will improve efficiency and 
prevent a hard copy of the letter from having to be sent by certified mail. 

Should you have any questions, please call 512-239-1250 and ask for a member of the Air Permits Initial 
Review Team (APIRT) or via email at apirt@tceq.texas.gov. 

Thank you! 

TCEQ ID: 2308E 

mailto:apirt@tceq.texas.gov

